
 

 

 COUNCIL  
12.30P.M.  21st SEPTEMBER 2018 

 
 
Members of the Council had been advised, in the days preceding the meeting, that it would not be 
necessary to debate the intended business at this point and that the extraordinary meeting would 
not go ahead.  
 
The meeting was therefore abandoned at 12.45pm, being 15 minutes after the time that the 
meeting had been scheduled to take place, in accordance with Part 4, Section 1, Paragraph 8 of 
the City Council’s Constitution, relating to the quorum of meetings. 
 

Any queries regarding these minutes, please contact Debbie Chambers, Democratic 
Services - telephone (01524) 582057 or email dchambers@lancaster.gov.uk 

 


